
Dear Dr Lauren Yates, 
 
I have interest and would be an honour to be an editorial board member of 
the Journal of Medical and Health Sciences. 
I would like to know what I need to do to apply for this position. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ricardo Bonfim Silva, Ph.D 
Postdoctoral fellow at the Molecular Biology Laboratory at the Department of Anatomy and Surgery of the 
Ribeirão Preto Medical School-University of São Paulo 
Ph.D in Genetics by the Ribeirão Preto Medical School-University of São Paulo  
Skype: bonfim.ricardo 
Telefone/Phone: (+55)16-3315-3305 / 4990 

 


